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Dear [REPRESENTATIVE],
As your constituent and members of the North American Bikeshare Association, we respectfully request that you support H.R. 4001, The Bikeshare Transit Act of 2019, as a co-sponsor.

Through this legislation, bikeshare systems would be eligible to apply for federal funding to acquire or replace bikeshare-related equipment or construct bikeshare facilities. Bikeshare systems will also be explicitly listed as eligible projects under the Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality (CMAQ) Improvement Program.

Bikeshare has proven to be an affordable, efficient, healthy, and sustainable form of public transportation used mostly for short, point-to-point, trips. 45.5 million trips were taken on bikeshare in 2018.[footnoteRef:1]  [1:   NACTO Report] 


This bill recognizes bikeshare’s viability as an integral part of a transit system, providing an affordable, sustainable, and healthy mobility option. We hope that you will join us in supporting the growth and maintenance of bikeshare systems throughout the US.

Sincerely,

